
Charity of the Year 2024
Supporting Lincs & Notts Air Ambulance in

2024
We're delighted to share exciting news! Dexter & Sharpe has chosen its

Charity of the Year for 2024, and we're honoured to announce our
partnership with the remarkable Lincs & Notts Air Ambulance.

(May 2024 coincidentally marks their 30th Anniversary.)

This collaboration embodies our commitment to supporting crucial
services in our community, ensuring swift and vital assistance in times

of need. With Lincs & Notts Air Ambulance, we aim to contribute
significantly to their life-saving missions and make a meaningful impact

together.

Stay tuned for upcoming events, initiatives, and opportunities where we
can join hands and support this noble cause!

Our launch event will be taking place on the 2nd of January where all
staff will be coming to work in casual clothes.

Follow us on our Facebook and LinkedIn pages for our fundraising
events.

You can also follow our fundraising journey and donate  by going to our
JustGiving page.

For more information on the LNAA and the crucial work they do, visit
their website - https://www.ambucopter.org.uk/

https://www.facebook.com/DexterSharpeCCA
https://www.linkedin.com/company/dexter-&-sharpe
https://www.justgiving.com/page/dexter-sharpe-lnaa2024?newPage=true
https://www.ambucopter.org.uk/

